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PRESS SERVICE STATEMENT

LUKOIL Press Service warns all the concerned parties of false information being
distributed in the Internet, namely fraudulent offers to get a substantial discount at
LUKOIL fuel stations and to buy fake "bonus" or "fuel" cards.

The ill-minded persons send out misleading messages by e-mail and SMS,
imitate LUKOIL e-mail addresses and social media accounts, and use Company's
trademarks and corporate identity without any authorization.

We kindly ask you to use caution when communicating with unknown parties and
double-check the information in the received documents against LUKOIL's official
websites (www.lukoil.ru and www.lukoil.com) as well as official websites of
LUKOIL Group's companies. We would also like to remind you to exercise caution
when disclosing personal information, avoid using identical passwords at different
resources, not to upload personal data to questionable websites, and to abstain from
buying LUKOIL cards via Internet.

LUKOIL is not responsible for any undesirable effect that might result from the use
of such false information.
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